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B. Sister City Art Collection Proposal and Recommendation to City Council

Chair Lowney inquired if there was a motion.

Deputy City Clerk Krause stated that there is a motion on the floor from the August meeting. 

Chair Lowney read the motion from the memorandum: 

ROEDL/LEWIS MOVED TO RECOMMEND CITY COUNCIL ALLOCATE FUNDS TO INSTALL SIGNAGE ON THE FRONT 

OF CITY HALL AND UV FILM PROTECTION FOR THE WINDOWS.

Discussion on relocating the art collection to the main upstairs lobby would address the request by Council 

to make the collection accessible, has a minimal impact to the budget and does not add additional strain 

to the city staff to be able to maintain and track. The commission also discussed including a photo collage 

of the collection at various city facilities to advertise the collection and bring people to City Hall. 

There was a brief consideration of amending to motion to remove the inclusion of the UV protection but it 

was noted that all recommendations besides the specialty cabinets were minimal costs and application of 

the UV protection would still allow art to be placed in the conference room.

Chair Lowney called for a roll call vote.

VOTE. YES. ASHMUN, ROEDL, HARRALD, LOWNEY, SHARP, FAIR, LEWIS, SALZMANN

Motion carried.

NEWBUSINESS

A. Sidewalk Maintenance Carey Meyer, Public Works Director

This item was postponed to the October meeting.

B. Ordinance 18-37, Karen Hornaday Park Traffic Calming and Safety Improvements

Chair Lowney explained that City Council remanded this back to the Commission based on concerns 

expressed by Commissioner Archibald and herself when they gathered some additional information after 

the commission had submitted their recommendations. Also some frustration with procedures on solving 

some of the issues with the parks in their community, and piece-mealing their way through and not 

considering the Master Plan in their considerations. So they decided to bring this back to the commission

for discussion and to gather more information to consider some other options. 

Commissioner Archibald contacted a landscape Architect in Anchorage who approved of the direction 

they were going with putting some curves in the road but recommended creating more of an S curve 

which may be more appealing and narrow in the pedestrian crossings.

Deputy City Clerk Krause stated that the Commission submitted their recommendation to City Council 

and the Commission must make the motion as recommended in the memorandum before further 

discussion or action can be taken, the motion must be made, seconded and approved by a majority vote.
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